
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Maths GCSE Revision Days 

 

The maths department are running a revision day over the half term to prepare students 

for the mathematics GCSE exam.  The day will be tailored for students aiming for a 

particular grade. 

 

Tuesday 30th May - two sessions for students aiming for grade 7/8 will be run by Mrs 

Howell from 9.00am–11.00am and 11.20am–1.20pm. 

 

Tuesday 30th May - two sessions for students aiming for a grade 4/5 will be run by Mr 

Rahim from 9.00am–11.00am and 11.20am–1.20pm. 

 

The sessions will include working through questions in past papers with a focus on those 

topics which most frequently cause problems. There will also be an opportunity to go 

through any topics raised by students on the day that arise from revision. 

 

These sessions are of great importance in the final revision and preparation process and 

I would be grateful for the attached reply slip to be returned as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
  

 

 

Mr S Rahim  

Curriculum Leader of Mathematics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Mr Rahim – maths department 

 

 

Name of student _______________________________    Maths teacher ____________ 

 

My child will/will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the revision days. 

 

 

Grade 7/8 students 

 
My child would like to attend the 9.00am–11.00am session on Tuesday 30th May  

 
My child would like to attend the 11.20am–1.20pm session on Tuesday 30th May  

 

 

Grade 4/5 students 

 

My child would like to attend the 9.00am–11.00am session on Tuesday 30th May  

 
My child would like to attend the 11.20am–1.20pm session on Tuesday 30th May  

 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) _________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) ________________________________________________  

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


